
1

Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 3:16 PM
To: Brendmoen, Amy (CI-StPaul); Vang, Janie (CI-StPaul); ed@nenostpaul.org
Cc: #CI-StPaul_Ward5; Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Subject: RE: Letter from a Resident

Good Afternoon Council President Brendmoen, Executive Director Antrim, and Janie,  
 
We are going to create a Legislative Hearing file for the resident. We will enter this letter into the record. During the 
hearing we  will recommend the resident moves to the lowest level of service if he wishes to not participate in the 
required program. 
 
Have a great day, 
 
Chris  
 

From: Brendmoen, Amy (CI-StPaul) <amy.brendmoen@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 2:45 PM 
To: Vang, Janie (CI-StPaul) <janie.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; ed@nenostpaul.org 
Cc: #CI-StPaul_Ward5 <Ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) 
<Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Letter from a Resident 
 
I’m curious if he’s getting every other week service at least. And honestly, what is he doing with his garbage? 
 

From: Vang, Janie (CI-StPaul) <janie.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 7, 2021 8:30 AM 
To: ed@nenostpaul.org 
Cc: #CI-StPaul_Ward5 <Ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) 
<Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: Letter from a Resident 
 
Hi Kerry,  
 
Thank you very much for attaching the letter.  I will forward it to Chris Swanson, our Solid Waste Program Supervisor, for 
review.    
 
Janie  
 

From: Kerry Antrim <ed@nenostpaul.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 3:08 PM 
To: Brendmoen, Amy (CI-StPaul) <amy.brendmoen@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Cc: #CI-StPaul_Ward5 <Ward5@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Letter from a Resident 
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
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Hello: 
 
A neighbor stopped by with a letter regarding a garbage assessment and requested I forward it to you. 
Instead of mailing it I thought it would be easier to scan it and send. 
 
Best: 
 
Kerry  
 
 
Email is changing to ed@nenostpaul.org please update your contacts  
 
Kerry Antrim 
Executive Director 

 
171 Front Avenue           
Saint Paul 
651-488-4485-office 
Website 
 


